
Antonia Hover 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 

Subject: 

Good Morning, Mr. Perdomo. 

Antonia Hover on behalf of Records Clerk 
Monday, August 9, 2021 9:37 AM 
'Carlos Perdomo 1111119 OIJljJ' 

RE: No to the 19% increase 

CORRESPONDENCE 
8/9/2021 
DOCUMENT NO. 08959-2021 

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 20210034, and forwarding them to 
the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 

Thank you! 

Tom Hover 
COVIAVIAlSSlOV\, De-putt) CLerR I 

FLorLclC! PubLLe, servLe,e CoV1AV1ALssLoV\, 

2540 SV\UVIAC!rcl OC!R, BouLevC!rcl 

TC! LLC! Vl Cl ssee, FL 323 33 
PV\oV\,e: (Si'SO) 413-G4G7 

From: Carlos Perdomo Dl77j7 mm~ <cepa73@hotmail.com> 
Sent: Sunday, August 8, 2021 4:50 PM 
To: Records Clerk <CLERK@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: {BULK} No to the 19% increase 
Importance: Low 

We cannot afford higher rates for our electricity. This pandemic has left most of America 
limping. Don't contribute to make it worse ... 

Thanks, 

CaY~ Perdo-mcr 
c,,,i' ,~i'T,~ 

The main goal/focus is to bring all glory and honor to the name of Yeshua; ben Elohim 
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